Schroader, Kathy



From: WAYNE PATTI TORJUSEN <wtorjusen@msn com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 24; 2015 5 05 PM

To: Cnty 2016 Comp Plan

Subject: New Alternatives for Growth

Dear Growth Committee

It seems to me there is a rush to push your prescribed options through to the next phase, with out much consideration of new ideas. I do believe you are all elected officials which are in turn suppose to represent your constituents, somehow, I don't believe you get that. Perhaps you should have started this process years ago and informed the public and press on you courses of action. Now there is the big push to get things done in a hurry. Please slow down and let all our voices be heard. I am sure Olympia can handle the delay

Sent from my iPad